
Tuesday, August 18, 2020 at 12:18:09 PM Eastern Daylight Time

Subject: Ke: Public Meeting on Tuesday August 25 2020 at 9:30 a.m redevelopment of subject lands into 
seasonal residential

Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2020 at 12:17:51 PM Eastern Daylight Time

From: Sandra van Grieken
To: Debbie Van Grieken
CC: Sandra van Grieken

Dear Sirs;

As neighbours we own and operate four separate farming sections, in excess of 200 acres, that will be 
affected if your proposal proceeds.

We would note that the land that you propose to use is in part:

#l/hazard land with the clifl currently falling into the lake and some houses already built having been 
condemned;

#2/With your proposal of multiple dwellings the density on such a small acreage, how will the sewage be 
addressed;

#3/Will the drainage water ha routed towards/onto our fields

4/ Conflict between farmers during spring spraying for weeds not to mention harvesting crops at midnight 
forward to take a crop off

5/Taking off a crop once ready for harvest continuing from the full day right past midnight until morning with 
heavy loud equipment is standard practice

5/Seasonal residential always ends up being year round habitation

6/Traffic will increase significantly creating a safety hazard at the top of the hill where the Church is now;

7/1 am not av/are of any approach that has been made to the indigenous Indians in this area, who by treaty 
by the Canadian Government were allocated the use of land within 6 miles of Lake Erie

Sincerely
Sandra and Harry van Grieken
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